Dec.8,1947

The Board met at the home of Mrs. M.H.Goldman with 4 members present, Mrs. Kuhns, Mrs. Leigh, Miss Redman and Mrs. Goldman.

The minutes of the previous meeting were read and corrected. The president read a letter from the Nat'l. Office explaining the means of determining representation at the Nat'l convention. The letter was refered to the Treas. for a report to Nat'l.

Mrs.Olive Remington Goldman of Champaign called recently to enquire about arrangements for an exchange radio program. The Board agreed that the president and Mrs. McLaughlin will meet with Mrs. Goldman of Champaign to discuss the matter and getfurther details.

A letter was written by the president in response to a Mrs. Armstrong in Champaign. She has been asked by the Natil League to lend assistance to our Macon Co. League. She was invited to come to a full Board meeting the first Tues. in February 1948.

The League received a letter from the Macon Co. TB and UNA Assoc. requesting funds for the TB drive. It is the feeling of the Board that League funds should be used for League Activities and that individuals of League membership have already been solicited. A letter will be written to the UNA expressing this decision.

Material from the Nat'l League Board was read and it was agreed that it should be condensed for the bulletin.

Mr. Altwigg of the Decatur newspaper called Mrs. Goldman for a statement in response to a newspaper editorial about Township-City Planning. The Boarddagreed that such a statement might be given by Mrs. Goldman to the effect that we would be willing to work with the Assoc. of Commerce and/or any other interested groups.

Meeting adjourned

Mrs. Leigh -- Sec. Pro Tem